
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 1/17/2014 11:13:03 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Safety Leadership Workshop 

Marzia, 

Finally have some dates for SLW this year! There are three scheduled for May on 9, 16 and 
29. The 16th would be the best. There are also a couple of sessions in March, if May doesn't. 

Thanks, 

Meredith 
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